Kern Slucter

From: Lynch, Marlon <LynchM@dpps.msu.edu>
Sent: Tuesday, March 28, 2023 9:48 AM

To: Kern Slucter

Subject: Thank you!

To all the agencies that responded to the campus of Michigan State University on the night of February 13%,
the MSU Department of Police and Public Safety would like to personally thank you for your service and
dedication to our Spartan community. More than 75 law enforcement, fire, and EMS agencies responded to
campus to provide life-saving measures without question and without being asked. MSU DPPS is truly grateful
for the partnerships and collaboration throughout the first responder community. You can view the full list of
responding agencies here: https.//police.msu.edu/2023/03/15/thank-you-responding-agencies-on-feb- 13/.

Again, we sincerely thank you for your continued support. Please let our department know how we can ever
assist you in the future.

Marlon

Marlon C. Lynch
Vice President and Chief Safety Officer
He/Him/His
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